INVITATION

KICK-OFF MEETING

FOR GENDER EQUALITY AND WORK-FAMILY-BALANCE

ON JANUARY 25TH AT 11 A.M.

SCHLÜTERSTRASSE 51

Dear Colleagues,

As you may know, it belongs to our project components to raise the awareness of gender equality and to organize a family-friendly working environment for you, Unfortunately, these efforts sometimes got missed out earlier, therefore we like to welcome a new member in our organizational team. From now on Marie Rodewald will be in charge for workshops and other events regarding gender equality and she will also help you with issues concerning your balance between work and family.

We warmly invite you to meet her on January 25th at 11 o'clock when she will introduce herself to you in a short Kick-Off meeting and where we can talk about your personal needs as well.

A Notification is not required and we are very happy to see you

Best regards

Sabine Ledosquet, Christina Kaminski and Maria Wazinski